
 
  

  
 
>>> Lindsay Jamieson <lindsay.jamieson@yahoo.com.au> 10/29/2012 6:45 am >>> 
 
This email in is protest of Lake Macquarie City Council with 
the proposed expansion of Awaba Waste Management Facilities. 
  
I believe the process of taking away my family time to write this 
email is un-constitutional as I dont get paid for my time, 
unfortunately this expansion is on high prority for the 
Awaba community and its assosciation with the outcome of this 
facility. 
  
Tony Farrell from LMCC has held several meetings with the Awaba 
community which has outlined the plans of this expansion, explaining 
the impact that he believes will have on waterways, wildlife, air-
pollution, vegetation, quality of life and many other factors for the 
local community. 
  
LMCC has contracted Cardno to do a impact study on these areas for an 
undisclosed amount of money to have a draft copy of the councils view 
which I belive the council may edit before submission to the 
Department of Planning for a brighter outlook. 
  
From the information I have received there are many of these matters 
that have been unresolved between the community and the council. 
  
I write to you in request, a committee from the Department of 
Planning visit our local area and act as a mediator to both parties 
about this proposal as I disagree with the expansion put forward and 
its impacts. 
  
I seek to be part of the process to resolve the best solution for 
both Awaba Community and LMCC. 
  
Confirm this email. 
  
Regards 
Lindsay Jamieson 
0409 979 872 
 

 


